This file was downloaded from the American Curriculum website





Worksheet practice English الملف

<u>Almanahj Website</u> \rightarrow <u>American curriculum</u> \rightarrow <u>8th Grade</u> \rightarrow <u>English</u> \rightarrow <u>Term 1</u> \rightarrow <u>The file</u>

| More files for 8th Grade, Subject English, Term 1 | | | | |
|---|---|--|--|--|
| English Review Worksheet | 1 | | | |
| Midterm English Test | 2 | | | |
| Midterm English Test part 2 | 3 | | | |
| English Grammar Worksheet | 4 | | | |
| Worksheet about English Review | 5 | | | |
| English Writing Skils Worksheet | 6 | | | |
| English Vocabulary Test | 7 | | | |

ENGLISH PRACTICE 2

| PART | I : Phonetics | |
|------|---------------|--|
| | | |

| I) Choose the word | d A, B, C or D wh | ose underlined p | art is pr | onounced differently fro | m the |
|---------------------------------|---------------------|--------------------|------------|--------------------------|-------|
| others. | | | | | |
| A. heritage | B. shortage | C. teenag | <u>ge</u> | D. luggage | |
| 2. A. appear | B. weather | C. bread | | D. headache | |
| 3. A. oganize | B. belong | C. woma | an | D. concert | |
| 4. A. <u>th</u> ink | B. though | C. mothe | r | D. these | |
| 5. A. eraser | B. scale | C. suitcas | se | D. waterfall | |
| II) Choose the wor | d A, B, C or D who | ose main stress is | different | from the others in the g | roup. |
| 6. A. pencil | B. raincoat | C. arrive | : | D. notebook | |
| 7. A. enjoyable | B. power | C. permi | ssion | D. explore | |
| 8. A. photography | B. minority | C. heroid | 2 | D. visit | |
| | B. difficult | | | | |
| | B. engineer | | | D. product | |
| Your answers: | | | | | |
| 1. | 2. | 3. | 4. | 5. | |
| 6. | 7. | 8. | 9. | 10. | |
| PART II: Vocabula | ary and grammars: | | | | |
| I) Circle best option | n A,B,C or D to cor | nplete the follow | ing sente | nce | |
| 1. Hoa | coins and | stamps since she | was six. | | |
| A. was collecting | | | | D. will collect | |
| 2. His brother is a _ | | boy. He always te | lls a joke | | |
| A. handsome | | | | D. energetic | |
| 3. Do you mind if I | | | | | |
| A. drive | | | | D. drove | |
| 4. They are | that their son | won the champic | nship. | | |
| A. delighted | | | | D. interesting | |
| 5. My sister regrettin | | | | | |
| A. to break | | | | D. break | |
| 6. Hoa dances more | t | than her classmate | s. | | |
| | | | | D. beautify | |
| 1277 | | | 77 | orning of next Sunday. | |
| A. in | B. on | C. at | | D. of | |
| 8. Minh loves playin | ig chess | his sister enj | oys skipp | ing in their free time. | |
| | B. because | C. whi | | D. during | |
| 9. One hundred dolla | ars | an big amount of | f money f | or her. | |
| A. is | B. are | C. wer | | D. is being | |
| 10. Don't overheat t | he victim | | | | |
| A. on | B. for | C. with | | D. from | |
| Your answers: | | | | | |

| 1. | 2. | 3. | 4. | 5. | |
|----|----|----|----|-----|--|
| 6. | 7. | 8. | 9. | 10. | |

| II) Put the corre | ct form of the wo | ords: | | | |
|-------------------------------------|----------------------|---------------------|------------------------|--------------------------------|-----|
| 1. Joan wants | s to become a | in the f | uture. (science) | | |
| Many rura | l areas in Viet Na | m have been | in the last | t few years. (urban) | |
| | | | ant to read it. (inter | | |
| 4. There are | a lot of | in the co | ompetition. (contes | st) | |
| | made t | | | | |
| 6. He didn't | win the champion | ship, so he felt ve | ery | (hope) | |
| | f his, t | 0.30 | 20 500 | | |
| 8. Vinamilk | company has serv | ed customers a lo | ot of | recently. (produce) | |
| The questio | n isn't good. It's | 1 | to ask (import). | | |
| 10. His father s | soon died of a | hea | rt (break). | | |
| Your answers: | | | | | |
| 1 | 2 | 3 | 4 | 5 | |
| 6 | 7 | 8 | 9 | 10 | |
| III) Give the cor | rect form of the | verbs in bracket | ts. | | |
| | (publish) | | | | |
| 2. I (visit) | Singapo | re two years ago. | | | |
| | olack clouds. It (ra | (S)) | | | |
| | (work) | | | | |
| 5. This is the seco | ond time you (brea | ak) | a cup. | | |
| Your answers: | | | | | |
| 1 | 2 | 3. | 4. | 5. | |
| IV) Fill in each b | olank with one su | itable prepositi | on. | | |
| She is talking_ | he | students in the s | school yard. | | |
| | | | hospital? – Yes, sh | | |
| 3. Mr. Minh is a j | ournalist. He writ | es | Tuoi Tre newspa | iper. | |
| 1070 | is suitable | | 5 | | |
| I often help my | parents | the house | ework after | | |
| Your answers: | | | | | |
| 1 | 2 | 3. | 4. | 5. | |
| PART III: Read | ing | | | | |
| I) Choose the m | ost suitable answ | er A, B, C, or D | to complete the f | ollowing passage. | |
| Air polluti | on is caused | (1) ill healtl | h in human beings. | In a lot of countries, there a | ire |
| (2) lim | iting the amount | of smoke facto | ries can produce a | although there is not enou | gh |
| (3) on th | e effects of smok | e on the atmosph | ere. Doctors have | (4) that air polluti | on |
| causes | (5) diseases. The | e gases from the | exhausts of cars | (6) also increased | air |
| pollution in mos | t cities. The | (7) of pe | etrol produces a po | oisonous gas, which is oft | en |
| | | | | | |

collected in busy streets circled by high buildings. Children (8) in areas where there is a lot of lead in the atmosphere can not think as (9) as other children, and are clumsy when they (10) their hands. 1. A. from B. on C. over D. of 2. A. laws B. ideas C. problems D. regulations 3. A. news B. article C. information D. newspaper 4. A. agreed B. pointed C. disagreed D. proved B. heart 5. A. lung C. liver D. stomach 6. A. had B. have C. has D. having 7. A. water B. lead C. gas D. exhaust 8. A. lived B. live C. to live D. living 9. A. quick D. slow B. slowly C. quickly C. handle D. collect 10. A. touch B. use Your answers: 1. 2. 3. 5. 7. 8. 9. 10. 6.

II) Read and fill a suitable word in each blanket:

7.

6.

| Christm | nas is always held _ | (1) Decen | nber the twenty fif | h every year. E | very family in |
|----------------|----------------------|--------------------|---------------------|-------------------|----------------|
| England decor | rates a Christmas tr | ee and puts | (2) in the mic | ddle of the livin | ng room. And |
| Santa Claus p | lays an important _ | (3) in t | his festival. There | e is a poem to | relate him. In |
| 1823, the patr | on saint of children | , Saint Nicholas | appeared in a poe | m(4) | A Visit Saint |
| Nicholas. The | character in the po- | em(5) a | fat jolly man who | wore a | _ (6) suit and |
| gave children | (7) on (| Christmas Eve. The | ne poem, which w | as(8 |) by Clement |
| Clarke Moore | , an American prof | essor, became po | pular | (9) the USA. S | Santa Claus is |
| based | (10) the description | of Saint Nicholas | in this poem. | | |
| Your answers: | : | | | | |
| 1. | 2. | 3. | 4. | 5. | |

III) Read the following passage and choose the best answer: (2ms)

8.

Computing is now at the same stage as printing was when the first printing presses were used. Before printing presses were invented, only rich people like kings and dukes could afford to buy books. Often these people were unable to read and hadn't enough time to learn. In any case, the books were so big that it was difficult for anyone to relax with a book as we do today. They wanted booked because they were expensive and there was something magical about them. Only a few people were able to write, and it took an extremely long time to write a book. Monks and other people who could write said ordinary people could not learn to read.

The position with computers is very similar today. A few years ago, computers were very large and expensive. Business managers and rich people ordered them but they didn't know how to use them. In many countries, however, the situation has now completely changed. Lots of people not only own microcomputer but also know how to use them.

10.

| NGO MAT SECONDART SCHOOL | 1 EAR: 2021-202 |
|---|---|
| Questions: 1) What happened before printing presses w | vere invented? |
| * | |
| 2) Why were books wanted before printing p | presses were invented? |
| 3) What is common feature of a book and a | computer? |
| - 4) What situation has thoroughly changed no | owadays? |
| | owadays: |
| PART IV: Writing | |
| I). Complete the following sentences base | |
| 1. The house hasn't been repaired since | it <u>built</u> . |
| 2. Glass is usually made of sand. | |
| 3. The statue was <u>cut out of stone</u> . | 1 |
| | na cave was the most beautiful cave in Vietnam. |
| 5. When Andrew saw the question, he \underline{v} | vas knowning the answer <u>immediately</u> . |
| Mistakes | Correction |
| 1. | 1. |
| 2 | 2. |
| | 3. |
| 3. | |
| 4 | 4 |
| 5 | 5 |
| | |
| II) Complete the second sentence so that i | it has a similar meaning to the first sentence. |
| 1. People believe that 13 is an unlucky no | umber. |
| 13 is | |
| 2. "How many cars are there in front of y | our house, Mai?" |
| I asked | |
| 3.No one introduced me to newcomers in | n the festival. |
| • | |

4. The food was too bad for the children to eat.

5.It's no use persuading her to join in that activity.

The food was so _____